
Attention Utah Medicaid Pharmacy Providers

COVID Vaccine Update

Effective Wednesday, February 14, 2024, the Utah Medicaid
pharmacy point of sale programming for COVID vaccines will be
updated to no longer require:

● SCC codes for 1st dose and 2nd dose
● Basis of Cost 15 “free product”

The pharmacy is the cost of the vaccine using the lesser of logic and the
associated dispensing fee. For the pharmacy to receive the $40
administration fee for a COVID vaccine, they must submit the code “MA”
in the professional service code field.

For questions, please contact the Utah Medicaid Pharmacy Team at
801-538-6155 option 3, 3, 2.

**Once the updated programming is deployed, Change Healthcare will
perform a batch claim reprocess to ensure all pharmacies who have
processed and received a paid claim for a COVID vaccine beginning October
1, 2023, are reimbursed appropriately.
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